
 
 
Milano, January 19th 2018 
 

To: 
Professor Bill Hu 
Editor-in-Chief 
Hydrology and Earth System Sciences 
 
Re: Submission of the revised manuscript "Groundwater withdrawal in randomly 
heterogeneous coastal aquifers" 
by M. Siena1 and M. Riva1,2 
1Dipartimento di Ingegneria Civile e Ambientale, Politecnico di Milano, Milano, 20133, Italy. 
3Department of Hydrology and Atmospheric Sciences, University of Arizona, Tucson, AZ 85721, USA 

 
Dear Editor: 
We appreciate the efforts you and the Referees have invested in our manuscript, and the 
Referees' suggestions for improvement. We are pleased to submit a revised version in 
response to the Reviewers’ insightful comments. Modifications to the original manuscript 
are reported in red font. 
 
Sincerely, 
Martina Siena, Monica Riva 
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